
 

 

Circular (N0. 19) for 2017 

Guide to Volunteering in the Federal Entities’ Work Environment 

 

To: All Ministries & Federal Entities 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources extends its 

greetings wishing you all the success in your endeavors. 

Within the framework of ‘Year of Giving’, and as part of the ongoing efforts 

to make volunteering one of the fundamental principles of community 

service by engaging the Federal Government employees in all corporate 

volunteering initiatives and activities available across the UAE; 

The Authority has the pleasure of inviting you to attend the workshop 

organized in collaboration with the Ministry of Community development, 

to launch the Guide to Volunteering in the Federal Entities’ Work 

Environment.  

The event will take place on Thursday, July 13, 2017, at 12,00 noon, at 

InterContinental Dubai Festival City Hotel – Ras Ballroom 1. 

You are, therefore, kindly requested to nominate whoever you deem fit in 

your entity to attend the event at the time determined above and send 

your nominations not later than July 11, 2017. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation 

Dr. Abdurahman Al Awar, 

Director General, 

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 

    

For more information please contact:  

Omer Al Bulooshi - Tel: 04- 231 91 18      Emial: oalbulooshi@fahr.gov.ae  
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